
Effort  to  cleanup  after
unsanitary  Rubicon  Trail
users
El Dorado County is asking off-road enthusiasts to support its
Yellow  Bandana  Campaign  to  eradicate  the  infamous  “white
flowers”  on  the  world-famous  Rubicon  Trail.  White  (toilet
paper)  flowers  are  found  where  off  road  enthusiasts  have
failed to follow proper human waste disposal and sanitation
procedures while on the Rubicon.

Last  year  the  Central  Valley  Water  Quality  Control  Board
issued a Cleanup and Abatement Order to El Dorado County and
the  U.S.  Forest  Service  to  address  water  quality  issues
stemming from the use of the Rubicon Trail. Since then El
Dorado County has identified the trail location, installed
various best management practices such as waterbars, and rock
filters, and completed a user count.

Off-road coalition Friends of the Rubicon with support from
Rubicon Trail Foundation has organized a Volunteer Day on June
26 from 8:30am-4pm. More than 100 volunteers are expected to
work with county staff on trail improvements from the Loon
Lake Kiosk to Gatekeeper, a famous trail obstacle. The day
also  marks  the  official  kick-off  to  the  Yellow  Bandana
Campaign.

The California State Parks Off-Highway Vehicle Division is
also supporting El Dorado County’s efforts through a $1.2
million grant. The county plans to hire dozens of seasonal
workers this summer with the grant funds to advance trail
improvements before next winter.

More  information  about  the  Rubicon  Trail  and  the  Yellow
Bandana  Campaign  is  available  at
www.YellowBandanaCampaign.com.
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